
From: Judith Valadao
To: Lemos, June
Subject: Approve letter for Mendocino Sports Foundation
Date: Monday, November 9, 2020 5:20:58 PM

To Mayor Will Lee, Vice Mayor Bernie Norvell and Fort Bragg City Council

I urge you to approve the letter of support for the Mendocino Coast Sports Foundation
Grant Application.

I see nothing negative about this project and it will benefit the community by having
an all weather track and field.

Approve the letter, please. 

Judy Valadao
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